
LAFCO MEMORANDUM 

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
105 East Anapamu Street • Santa Barbara CA 93101 • (805) 568-3391 + Fax (805) 568-2249 

August 11, 2022 (Agenda) 

TO: Each Member of the Commission 

FROM: Mike Prater 
Executive Officer 

SUBJECT:  RECEIVE FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES PROPOSAL FILE № 22-06 FOR THE 
399 ARBOLEDA ANNEXATION TO GOLETA SANITARY DISTRICT 

 This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The deposit to process the application has been paid by Donna Mashburn on behalf of 
Meissner Family Trust. 

DISCUSSION 

This memo provides the Commission with a formal notice of the receipt of a new 
application. Staff will provide appropriate notice and requests for information to affected 
agencies and interested individuals consistent with Government Code section 56857(a).    

The application was received July 13, 2022, as a petition of application. It is to annex one 
parcel consisting of 1.6 acres of property into the Goleta Sanitary District for sewer service. 
The application will be processed through the LAFCO system coordinating with all 
affected agencies and interested parties. 

Attachments 

Attachment A – Map & Legal Description 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
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